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BY EMAIL 

November 18, 2010 
 
Dear Frank Lunn: 

 
Re: Notice of Proceeding on Recovery of Costs and Damages for Late 
Payment Penalty Class Action – Board File No. EB-2010-0295  

 
Thank you for your email dated November 17, 2010 in response to the Board’s Notice of 
Proceeding in the above matter.   
 
Your Letter of Comment has been forwarded to the Board Panel hearing this case and 
will form part of the record in this case.  
 
In your letter of comment you noted that you are opposed to the recovery of amounts 
“owed by you, OEB”. As a matter of clarification that is not an accurate description. The 
amounts under review in the case are not owed by the Ontario Energy Board. The 
purpose of this proceeding is to determine whether electricity distributors who are 
named in the Late Payment Penalty Class Action should be allowed to recover from 
their ratepayers the costs and damages incurred as a result of the Minutes of 
Settlement approved on April 21, 2010 (Court File No. 94-CQ-50878) in the class action 
and if so, the form and timing of such recovery.  
 
All documents in relation to this case are publically available for your review at the 
Ontario Energy Board’s website at http://www.oeb.gov.on.ca/html/EB-2010-0295 or at 
the offices of your local utility. If you need more information please contact the Ontario 
Energy Board’s Consumer Relations Centre at 1-877-632-2727.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
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